
Although we cannot attend today’s rally we strongly support and urge legislators to vote 
for these bills.  These efforts to protect the citizens of Massachusetts are long overdue 
and we want our legislators to know they must vote yes today! 
  
We are especially interested in Moly’s Bill.  Perhaps if a system such as the EZ ID were 
in place 19 years ago, Molly’s 5 year old brother who was with her at the time may have 
been able to recognize a symbol on a license plate.  Had that been the case the vehicle 
involved in Holly’s murder could have been easily identified, tracked and that person 
would be in jail today.    
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